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Agenda Item 
Item 8. C. - Biennial Solicitation of Letters of Interest for legal, technical & professional services 

Prepared By 
Linda Loomis, Administrator 

Summary 
Notice of the LMRWD solicitation for letters of interest for legal, technical and professional services was published in the 

February 5, 2024 State Register and on the LMRWD website (Bids & RFPs webpage).  Notice was sent to all current 

providers as well. 

All letters must be received by close of business March 6, 2024. 

Attachments 
No attachments  

Recommended Action 

No action recommended 

 

Executive Summary for Action 
Lower Minnesota River Watershed District Board of Managers Meeting 

Wednesday, February 21, 2024 

https://lowermnriverwd.org/projects/bids-rfps

